Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2024/25 088 – Electrical Vehicle Data 
 
The request is:
I would be grateful if you could provide responses to the following questions:
1. How many motor vehicles are owned by the service as of November 2024
1. How many electric vehicles (including hybrid) are owned by the service as of November 2024
1. The manufacturer name of electric vehicles bought by the service up to November 2024
1. How much has your service spent on electric vehicles up to November 2024
1. What are electric vehicles used for in your service
1. How many electric vehicles does the service plan to purchase in the five-year period to March 2030
1. What budget has your service allocated to purchase electric vehicles every year up to March 2030

The response is:
 I can confirm that Humberside Fire and Rescue Service holds some of this information. 
0. 206 vehicles 
0. Eight electrical vehicles (including hybrid) 
0. Vauxhall, Kia, Hyundai, Volvo
0. This can be found in our annual statement of accounts which can be found on our website here.
0. Electrical vehicles are used Fire Prevention, and we have two trial Emergency Response vehicles. 
0. We do not hold this information.
0. We do not hold this information 

 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner at www.ico.org.uk/foicomplaints. The postal address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

